
From: Holmes, Peter N FLNR:EX
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Subject: RE: Access Request Letter - Wilmer Marsh Site
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Hi Lindsay,
 
I was reviewing your request and noticed that you intend to use an electric motor in the wetlands.
You should be aware all power driven vessels are restricted in the wetland portions of the upper
Columbia River by the federal Vessel Operation Restriction Regulation, which includes electric
motors.
 
http://laws-lois.justice.gc.ca/eng/regulations/SOR-2008-120/page-9.html#sched2
 
I tried calling but you weren’t available, give me a call.
 
Peter
 

From: Lindsay Paterson [mailto:lpaterson@slrconsulting.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 4:30 PM
To: Holmes, Peter N FLNR:EX
Subject: Access Request Letter - Wilmer Marsh Site
 
Hi Peter
Have attached our access letter.   Please call if you have any questions.
Thanks
Lindsay
 

 

Lindsay Paterson, M.Sc., P.Ag.

Soil Scientist

SLR Consulting (Canada) Ltd.

 

Cell: 250-808-2320
Office: 250-762-7202
Fax: 250-763-7303
Email: lpaterson@slrconsulting.com
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Confidentiality Notice and Disclaimer

This communication and any attachment(s) contain information which is confidential and may also be legally privileged. It is
intended for the exclusive use of the recipient(s) to whom it is addressed. If you have received this communication in error,
please email us by return mail and then delete the email from your system together with any copies of it. Any views or
opinions are solely those of the author and do not represent those of SLR Management Ltd, or any of its subsidiaries,
unless specifically stated.
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